
9 January 2018 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to  address my interest in serving on the Maui Lanai Island Burial Council representing the 
interests of people of Maui. Of concern is the central area comprising Kahului, Wailuku, N. Kihei, and 
Maalaea. 

, Experience is the teacher that has provided opportunity to  expand on the foundation of previous 
ancestors. After the first term of service there is more clarity of purpose and need in for my service on 
this burial council. 

I was a teacher in the DOE Hawaiian Studies Kupuna program, (GR. K-6) f o r m  years 

I workedlyears as a teller, records manager, and mortgage loan processor a t  a savings and loan. 

I worked in Catering and Groups and Convention for hotels for lyears.  

I am currently an insurance agent posting bonds and have been doing it o v e r l  years. 

I am an active member of  the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day-Saints, have been my whole life. 

I have independently studied and researched kingdom law which adds a dimension to my understanding 
and in addressing issues, that law is a great tool in my resource chest that has served me well even in 
the burial council. 

I have been a representative in the Aha Moku System particularly, the Aha Moku o Wailuku since i t s  
inception. I chair the Air Committee and si t  in the Burial and Land Committee’s. 

I am also a taro farmer, vegetable grower. We live where we grow food and bury our loved ones. 

To be of service is my request. 

Ma halo, 

Johanna M. Kamaunu 


